Dear WASDA Members,

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation to the WASDA members and anyone involved in my selection as a recipient of this rewarding scholarship. With this generous donation, I will be able to pursue my passion of both marketing and environmental studies at the University of North Carolina, Charlotte. My father has planted roots in the Waterworks industry, and my sister was also a recipient of this scholarship, which are reasons why being chosen for this scholarship meant such a great deal to me. With a major in marketing and a minor in environmental studies, I hope to pursue a career completely involved in environmentsl studies, whether I represent a company or do more hands-on work. I am extremely grateful to receive this scholarship and I wish the best of luck to the applicants in the future.

All the best,

Amelia Clower

Mulin Mower